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1 August 2017

The Hon Andrew Constance MP
Minister for Transport

GPO Box 5341

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Minister

Central Walk

| write on behalf of constituents who have raised concerns about plans for the Central Walk
development at Central Railway Station.

Constituents who have contacted me are concerned that the proposed Central Walk does not
improve access to the southern end of the train platforms through to Devonshire Street and
Railway Square. They say that a significant proportion of passengers using both current train
services and future Metro rail services will use this access and it should be included in the current
project rather than being left to possible future proposals.

Could you please ensure that these concerns are considered in planning for Central Walk
andl inform me what action you will take?

Yours sincerely

Alex Greenwich
\  Member for Sydney
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